
 

 

Dear TUFC Supporter,  

We are proud to extend the opportunity for your organization to be featured as a sponsor for our 

annual conference. 

This year's theme is Urban Trees & the People of TN - "Diverse, Unique, United".  We will 

be reaching out to a much broader audience than in the past, providing you the opportunity to 

target individuals, agencies and companies from literally all aspects of the tree industry. 

Just to mention a few of the organization s that TUFC will be extending an invitation to attend 

this year's conference : 

346 TN municipalities, 80 TN arboreta, 

 47 TN tree boards, 

 34 TN Federation of Garden Clubs, 

 29 State Parks, 

 29 National Historic Landmarks/Parks from 

TN,  

12 TN Colleges that offer horticulture 

/forestry programs, 

 5 Utility Companies from TN, 

 4 Botanical Gardens from TN, 

3 Private Arboreta owners,  

 

2 Horticulture Societies 

1 TN National Park 

1 TN National Forest, 

and our "sister" organizations (and all of 

their members), TNLA, GUFC, TN-ASLA, 

TN Golf Course Superintendent 

Association, TN Forestry Commission and 

an unbelievable host of vendors 

representing each of these "Diverse, 

Unique" backgrounds, all "United" at our 

annual conference. 

Add to this list our current active members: 200+ and our additional 1500 newsletter recipients, 

we will be inviting over 3000 people from throughout the state of Tennessee. 

You will have an opportunity to have your business spotlighted at both our dinner banquet and 

award ceremony, Sunday evening and, during lunch on Monday.  In addition, of course, your 

company will be promoted on ALL conference promotional and informational literature and 

social media. 

On behalf of TUFC,  we look forward to hearing from you and wish to thank you in advance for 
your support as a sponsor at our upcoming conference!  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Scott Woods, 2018 Conference Chair 
Jill Smith, TUFC Executive Director  
 
 


